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The Oregon Legislature is at it again, found another drug besides alcohol to tax and 

manipulate.  

There are federal and state laws that make it illegal for an employer to disallow 

employees to organize and/or vote to form a union.  

Since its the alcohol and cannabis government cabal industry, why did the legislature 

stop at cannabis businesses and not alcohol workers such as bartenders, cocktail 

waitresses, servers, liquor store workers .... 

If the Oregon Legislature pushes much more the cannabis industry will cease to 

exist, surely every cannabis consumer can add and subtract and figure out that 

buying cannabis on the dark-market has a financial benefit. Or maybe the Oregon 

Legislature has become so accustomed to the 800% mark-up of liquor that believes 

that the same profiteering can be had in the cannabis industry? 

 

Opposed to HB 3183 as a duplication of laws that already exist for all industries in 

organizing an employee union.  

 

 

Opposed due to duplication of law that already exists for all industries concerning 

forming a employee union organization. 


